Tuesday, September 17, 2013
Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am excited to be back at NMS again this year, and feel privileged to be teaching your son/daughter.  This year, to help you keep abreast of what your child is doing in my classes, I am trying a class blog that you can access through the school’s website.  On this blog you will find daily posts from me about what we are doing in class, homework,  upcoming deadlines, and occasional hints and tips for helping your child at home with their work if they get stuck.  
To access the site follow these directions:
1. go to the school’s website:    nackawicmiddle.nbed.nb.ca
2. click on teacher’s pages
3. choose Michael Liston 
4. click on the subject that you want to check on. 
I’m looking forward to a great year of learning with your child,


Michael Liston B.Sc., B.Ed., M.Sc.
Teacher, Nackawic Middle School

